
Important	Dates

December	1st
Tuition	Due	&	Book	Order	Due

December	18th
Special	 Visitor

December	19-Jan	2nd
Christmas	Break

January	 1st	
Second	semester	 tuition	

payments	 are	due	

January	 2nd
Teacher	Work	Day

January	 3rd
Classes	 Resume	&

January	 8th	&	23rd
T-Shirt	Days	

MCH NEWSLETTER

Mrs.	Davis,	Mrs.	Thomas,	Mrs.	Shull,	Mrs.	Skokan,	
Mrs.	Hamilton	&	Mrs.	Bracker

Merry	Christmas!		We	wish	you	all	a	very	safe	and	
joyful	holiday	season!		
Special	 Visitor:	December	 18th we	will	not	have	our	regular	classes.	 	
Be	on	the	lookout	for	a	schedule	 to	come	 home	soon.		Students	
and	parents	will	come	into	the	school	to	meet	 our	special	 visitor.		
Hopefully	every	child	will	be	able	to	come	 for	this	special	 day.

School	Snow	Cancellations:	 	School	snow	cancellations	 will	follow	
those	of	the	Lewis	 Central	School	System.	 	A	late	start	will	cancel	
our	morning	classes	 and	an	early	out	will	cancel	 afternoon	classes.	
We	will	try	to	send	out	an	email	 and	post	on	Facebook	as	soon	as	
we	know	of	any	cancellations	 	The	hills	around	the	school	can	often	
make	the	road	very	treacherous.	 		The	safety	of	our		MCH	families	 is	
always	our	#1	priority.
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Please	help	your	child	 practice	getting	dressed	for	cold	weather.	
Getting	 coats,	 hats	and	mittens	 on	and	off	is	an	important	skill	for	
them	 to	learn.	As	parents,	we	are	often	in	a	hurry,	so	it’s	a	good	
idea	to	practice	 at	a	time	when	you	are	not	in	rush	to	get	
somewhere,	 allowing	your	child	plenty	of	time	 for	success.	 We	also	
give	a	one-time	treat	for	zipping	independently.	 It	is	a	goal	for	the	
children	to	work	towards!	Please	 do	not	have	your	child	wear	
boots.	We	keep	the	sidewalks	 clean	 so	boots	are	not	necessary.	
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Book	orders!		Book	orders	this	month	must	be	submitted	 by	
December	 1st in	order	to	receive	 them	 for	Christmas.	 	We	will	try	to	
put	them	 in	a	bag	so	your	child	will	not	see	them	 before	the	big	
day!
The	children	will	be	getting	Montessori	t-shirts	with	our	logo	for	
Christmas	gifts.	We	will	begin	having	t- shirt	days	in	January.	Once	
or	twice	 a	month	the	children	can	all	wear	their	t-shirts	on	the	
same	 day.	T-shirt	days	will	be	in	the	newsletter	 and	on	the	snack	
calendar.	


